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Region 5 has been working on a basket of Pacific Northwest items for raffling at
the National. We have also been working on getting our Regional Speciality
paperwork in. | haven’t received any concerns from the members. We are hoping
for a great National and hope everyone has a good time. | wish | had more to
report; hopefully next time.

Respectfully submitted,
Robin Riel



